
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS  

 

BIDDERS QUESTIONS  SARS RESPONSE  

May I kindly be emailed the information 

promised at the tender briefing session 

this morning 

 

The compulsory briefing session was 

cancelled; however, prospective bidders 

were afforded an opportunity to view the 

site on the 24 and 26 of March 2020. 

The briefing session presentation slides 

is published on the SARS website under 

RFP 42/2019. 

Is the OHS file supposed to form part of 

the returnable 

 

The Health & Safety File is normally 

compiled post award therefore the 

answer is no. However, contractors are 

to submit their Health & Safety Plan 

centred on the Baseline Risk 

Assessment provided under 

specification brief 

 

I have already downloaded but noticed 

the BOQ is not in Excel but PDF format. 

You don’t have an excel one? 

 

The bidder is expected to input the 

published BOQ manually  

The briefing, which has to take place on 

the 24th March 2020. 

A notification was published on the 

SARS website regarding briefing  

session   

  

 


